From: Clerks@vauqhan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed By-Law
Date: Friday, June 14, 2024 3:44:16 PM

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

C48.

From: Bev Freedman

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 2:59 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; mayor@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Proposed By-Law

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

I am member of Beit Rayim Synagogue & School in Vaughan and I support the <u>proposed bylaw</u>. We applaud the Vaughan Council for taking this bold step to make it safe to enter houses of worship, schools, and other vulnerable social infrastructure. Thank you,

Valley Vista Drive L6A)Z2

bev

Dr. Beverley Freedman OCT
Educational Services Consulting
"Classrooms Count"